
MEMO  

DATE: November 1, 2022 
 

TO: Finance and Administrative Services 
 

FROM: Doreen Jans, Manager, Financial Services 
 

SUBJECT: Appointment of Bawar Hashimi to Appendix D Position 
 

 
I am pleased to announce Bawar Hashimi has accepted the Financial Analyst Appendix 
D position replacing Shaniecia Stobbs, who will begin her maternity leave on December 
1st.  Bawar joined the College yesterday.  

 
Bawar served in several progressive positions with the United Nations Development 
Programme in Afghanistan, bringing over 15 years of experience in financial analysis and 
reporting to the Financial Services team.  Bawar has a Bachelor of Business 
Administration from the Maiwand Institute of Higher Education and a Master’s in 
Business Administration from Kardan University; both educational institutions are located 
in Kabul, Afghanistan. 

 
Please join me in welcoming Bawar to the College! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


